
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

SERVICE DISRUPTION TO CUSTOMERS SERVED BY THE 
NORTH OROPOUCHE WATER TREATMENT PLANT 

  

The Water and Sewerage Authority (the Authority) advises customers in parts of 
North-East Trinidad, served by the North Oropouche Water Treatment Plant, that 
there will be an interruption in their water supply on Sunday 15th December 2024, 
between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 4: 00 p.m.  
  

This has become necessary, in order to facilitate cleaning and desilting of the intake at 
the facility. 
  

Areas to be affected: 

AFFECTED AREAS EXPECTED RESTORATION OF 
SERVICE 

Sangre Grande (Town), Sangre Chiquito, 
Manzanilla, Coalmine, Guaico/Guaico Tamana, 
Malabar Phases 1,3 & 4, Tumpuna Road, San 
Rafael, Brazil, La Horquetta, Carapo/O’Meara 
Road, Signature Park/Mausica Road, Maloney 
Gardens, Five Rivers, Millennium Park, Sunrise 
Park, Golden Grove Road                 

  
Sunday 15th December 2024, at 
4:00 p.m. 

  

Customers are further advised that it may take up to forty-eight (48) hours for the 
service to normalize to some affected areas, in accordance with established water 
supply schedules, following the completion of these works.  
  

Customers requiring direct assistance or further information can contact WASA’s 
Customer Contact Centre toll free at 800-4420/26. 
  
The Authority thanks customers for their patience and understanding. 
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